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I strongly OPPOSE HB3166 that blatantly goes against the voters who voiced 

opposition to rank choice voting in the November 2024 election. 

 

A vote by the will of the people in Oregon to say “NO” should be honored by 

government leadership.  The Oregon Secretary of State should not circumvent the 

will of the voters on Measure 117 Rank Choice Voting. 

 

The attempt to push HB3166 through the legislature clearly shows that our 

government is under attack by people who do not represent the people of our state – 

they only want to represent their own personal view for political gain.  I would hope 

the citizens of this state that overwhelmingly voted NO will pay attention to this bill 

and vote NO on future election of representatives.   

 

Please use your vote to represent the people of our state and vote “NO” on HB 3166 

that will represent the will of the people to vote NO on ranked choice candidate 

selection, NO on this backdoor bill to override the voters, NO on fraud and corruption, 

NO on abuse of power, and NO on waste of resources and time.  

 


